
Want this poster for your room?
Feel free to take me home May 7 – July 4.

Talk to us at StallSeatJournal@virginia.edu
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Dear Reader,
Congratulations!  You’ve finished the year at 
UVA!  Whether this is your first year, your last 
year, or somewhere in between, you’ve overcome 
challenges and grown from your experiences 
here.  Be proud of your successes as well as your 
ambitions.  We wish you the best of luck this 
summer and in the future.  It has been a pleasure 
serving your stall!

Sincerely,

The SSJ Team

HOO KNEW?

“You guys rock.  Don’t have a doubt, you’re 
absolutely awesome.  Continue to believe in 
yourself, and have fun!  Keep your focus, and 
it’ll be alright.”

“I truly believe that the measure of one’s 
success is not so much the number of awards 
but rather the quality of the impact on those a 
person has been in a position to assist.”  

“You are going to grow so much in the next few 
years!  Embrace it.” 

94.5% of UVA students do acts of 
kindness for friends, family, or strangers 
to build relationships with others.*

3 out 4 UVA students practice gratitude.* 

*From the February 2017 Health Survey with responses from 
1,010 UVA students

Miss Kathy
Newcomb Fresh Food Company

Dr. Vivian Pinn
UVA Med 1967, the only woman and 
African American in her graduating class
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